
Mr. Michael Ka e 
31-17 68th Street 
Woodside, New York 11377 

Dear Michael: 

October 18, 1973 

We greatly appreciate your generous donation of 
$1,000 which you ,.,ere kind enough _ to make to the 
Armenian Diocese. As noted on the receipt, $600.00 
has been credi ed as a donation to our recent 
Festival, and $400.00 will be added to the fund you 
have initiated with the Diocese. 

Our deepest th nks. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


